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  Star Trek Chip Carter,2017-11-07 Spanning the
epic science fiction franchise’s fifty-one-year
history, a breathtaking collection of the most
compelling Star Trek facts and trivia, including
events from both on and off-screen, available in
100 concise lists. Since Gene Roddenberry’s
original series first aired in 1966, Star Trek has
become a pop culture phenomenon, and one of the
largest global properties of all time.
Entertaining and fun, Star Trek: The Book of Lists
catalogs the most compelling facts about the
original series and its spin-offs, as well as its
thirteen films, gathered together and broken down
into one hundred lists, including: Historical
Figure Cameos Crew Crossovers Memorable Deaths
Intergalactic Threats, Enemies, and Villains
Compiling a galaxy's worth of information in one
handy digest, Star Trek: The Book of Lists is a
fascinating historical record of the Star Trek
universe for both hardcore fans and causal
viewers.
  Titan #1: Taking Wing Michael A. Martin,Andy
Mangels,2005-04-01 William Riker, former first
officer of the USS Enterprise in Star Trek: The
Next Generation, takes command of the new USS
Titan in this white-knuckled adventure perfect for
longtime and new Star Trek fans. After almost a
decade of strife against foes such as the Borg,
the Cardassians, the Klingons, and the Dominion,
the United Federation of Planets is at the dawn of
a new era. Starfleet is renewing its mission of
peaceful exploration, diplomacy, and the expansion
of knowledge. Among the starships spearheading
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that endeavor is the USS Titan, commanded by
Captain William T. Riker and manned by the most
biologically varied and culturally diverse crew in
Starfleet history. But their mission does not
begin according to plan. In the wake of Star Trek:
Nemesis, Praetor Shinzon, slayer of the Romulan
Senate, is dead. The power vacuum created by his
demise has put the Romulan Star Empire, longtime
adversary of the Federation, at the brink of civil
war. Competing factions now vie for control of
their fragmenting civilization, and if the empire
should fall, that entire area of the galaxy may
destabilize. To restore order to the region,
Titan’s long-anticipated mission of exploration is
delayed as Starfleet assigns Riker to set up
power-sharing talks among the Romulan factions.
But even as the first tentative steps are taken
toward building a new Romulus, the remnants of the
Tal Shiar, the dreaded Romulan intelligence
service, are regrouping behind the scenes for a
power play of their own. With no other help
available, Riker and the Titan crew become the
last hope to prevent the quadrant from falling
into chaos.
  Mr. Scott's Guide to the Enterprise Shane
Johnson,1987 Mr. Scott's Guide to the Enterprise
is the most accurate, in-depth look at the U.S.S.
Enterprise NCC 1701A available. The Enterprise is
thoroughly examined, deck-by-deck in full,
fascinating detail. By using dozens of blueprints,
sketches, and photographs, the inner workings of a
starship are revealed.
  So Say We All: The Complete, Uncensored,
Unauthorized Oral History of Battlestar Galactica
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Edward Gross,Mark A. Altman,2018-08-21 From Mark
A. Altman and Edward Gross, the bestselling
authors of the definitive two-volume Star Trek
oral history, The Fifty-Year Mission, comes the
complete, uncensored, unauthorized oral history of
Battlestar Galactica in So Say We All. Four
decades after its groundbreaking debut, Battlestar
Galactica—both the 1978 original and its 2004
reimagining have captured the hearts of two
generations of fans. What began as a three-hour
made for TV movie inspired by the blockbuster
success of Star Wars followed by a single season
of legendary episodes, was transformed into one of
the most critically acclaimed and beloved series
in television history. And gathered exclusively in
this volume are the incredible untold stories of
both shows—as well as the much-maligned Galactica
1980. For the first time ever, you will learn the
unbelievable true story of forty years of
Battlestar Galactica as told by the teams that
created a television legend in the words of over a
hundred cast, creators, crew, critics and
executives who were there and brought it all to
life. So Say We All! At the Publisher's request,
this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
  Star Trek Andrew Pang,2000 With this book all
the ships that have featured in Star Trek can be
yours at the cost of nothing more than paper and
patience. From the Starship Enterprise in all its
versions to the USS Voyager, Star Trek fans can
create their very own fleet of more than two dozen
different ships. Fancy a Romulan Warbird or a
Ferengi Marauder? A Klingon Bird of Prey or a
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Cardassian Galor-class warship? International
origami expert Andrew Pang takes you step by step
with easy to follow instructions and detailed
illustrations through every fold to make each
distinctive ship take shape before your eyes. And
with coloured paper your ships can be made more
realistic than ever! Suitable for both complete
beginners and experienced folders, the shapes
range from the simple to the complex but even the
simplest creates an immediately recognisable
starship. Trekkers and origami fans alike will
love the challenge and creativity of Andrew Pang's
designs.
  Ships of the Line Michael Okuda,Doug
Drexler,2014-12-02 Traces the influence of early
ocean vessels on Starfleet ships and incorporates
more than seventy-five additional images featured
in the Star Trek: Ships of the Line calendar
series.
  Star Trek Nerd Search Glenn Dakin,2020-09-01
Think you know Star Trek, the original series like
no fan has done before? Well boldly go and take up
our unique puzzle challenge! The perfect holiday
gift for the Star Trek fan in your life! It's a
puzzle book, Jim, but not as we know it. This is
no conventional 'search-and-find.' Each of its
detailed, full-color pages is packed with out-of-
context items and cosmic continuity errors that
only a true fan can spot. It would be illogical to
resist this challenge, when the accuracy of the
whole Trek universe is at stake. Captain Kirk, Mr
Spock and the Enterprise crew have discovered that
a series of exploding tribbles have been hidden by
the Klingons in locations visited by the
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Enterprise. Kirk and his crew must seek and find
each exploding tribble. At the same time, fans
must spot items from every story in The Original
Series, also concealed in the pictures. This is
next-level Where's Waldo for adult fans, plus a
chance to save the galaxy into the bargain! The
book opens with an article exploring the grand
tradition of fans spotting continuity gaffes in
the world of Star Trek. Then this is followed by
an explanatory spread telling the reader how to
use the book. A feedback session at the back
clears up all quibbles with tribbles and debates
about the non-interference directive! Three levels
of engagement: TRIBBLE TREK: SPOT the all-
important EXPLODING TRIBBLE NERD ALERT: Spot five
continuity errors, mistakes within the featured
episode itself. THE ARTEFACT INCIDENT: Find the
out-of-context items from other episodes, ten to a
spread.
  The Continuing Mission Judith Reeves-
Stevens,Garfield Reeves-Stevens,1998 This tribute
to the creation of Star Trek: The Next Generation
celebrates the tenth anniversary of the popular TV
series, profiling the people who originated it.
700+ illustrations & color photos.
  Beaming Up and Getting Off Walter
Koenig,2020-02-10
  Towards Sustainable Innovation Sven
Pastoors,Joachim H. Becker,Ulrich Scholz,Rob van
Dun,2017 With sustainability having gained a lot
of momentum over the last years and companies
implementing strategies to create corporate
sustainability, there are lots of opportunities
for innovation. Thus, the two concepts of
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sustainability and innovation should not be
considered separately - they are closely
interlinked with one another. The main goal of
sustainable innovation is to develop new products
and technologies that have a positive impact on
the company's triple-bottom-line. To meet this
aim, they have to be ecologically and economically
beneficial as well as socially balanced. In order
to help companies to improve their sustainable
innovation process practically, this book is
structured into five possible phases of a
sustainable innovation process: Awareness of a
sustainability problem Identification & Definition
of the problem Ideation & Evaluation of the
solutions Testing & Enrichment of the solutions
Implementation of the solutions & Green Marketing.
  Mr Spock's Little Book of Mindfulness Glenn
Dakin,2020-11-03 Who better to teach us
mindfulness and wisdom than Mr. Spock, that beacon
of calm, rational thought. With quotes from STAR
TREK and timely insights about modern life this
book will be your guide. In a universe that seems
to have gone mad, we turn to mindfulness to
restore sanity. When humanity has lost its way, it
takes a Vulcan to raise an eyebrow at our folly
and lead us towards the truth. After all, it's
only logical ... The perfect holiday gift for the
Star Trek fan in your life! Essays on focus,
computers, social media, love, family, self-
acceptance and more.Filled with actual quotes from
Mr. Spock and Star Trek characters, along with
black & white illustrations. Includes source
listing from TV episodes.
  Star Trek Discovery: The Book of Grudge Robb
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Pearlman,2022-01-04 New York Times bestselling
author Robb Pearlman focuses on STAR TREK:
DISCOVERY’s breakout star, Grudge the cat. Full of
cat photos and whimsical illustrations! Sharper
than a claw and more stunning than a phaser blast,
The Book of Grudge’s Prime Directive features her
take on everything from space travel to the proper
care and training of an array of alien species,
STAR TREK-inspired quotes, and haiku meditations
on Grudge’s most favorite things, including
napping and people (as long as they’re far enough
away). Make no mistake, Cleveland Booker’s massive
– and massively cool – cat, Grudge is no mundane
mouser. This taciturn tabby is, in fact, “a
Queen.” She knows it, and everyone aboard the
Discovery knows it, too… though some realize it
just a bit too late!
  Star Trek Memories William Shatner,Chris
Kreski,2009-04-21 A living pop culture legend and
one of American film and television's most
enduring stars, William Shatner will forever be
associated with the role of James T. Kirk, captain
of the starship Enterprise. Star Trek Memories is
Shatner's classic behind-the-scenes look at the
legendary series that continues to put forth
movies, books, and series spin-offs decades after
the last episode aired. A television phenomenon
that suffered from shaky ratings from its first
broadcast in 1966 through its entire run, Star
Trek nevertheless exploded into a worldwide,
billion-dollar industry. Avid Trekkers who were
onboard at the launch, as well as fans of the
later Trek incarnations, will be delighted with
this eye-opening, eminently fascinating captain's
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log from James Kirk himself.
  Star Trek: The Artistry of Dan Curry Dan
Curry,Ben Robinson,2020-12-01 Hardback volume
showcasing the diverse work of one of Star Trek's
most talented alumni, Dan Curry, whose
contributions to the TV shows and movies include
visual effects, practical effects, title design
and weaponry. With more than 50 years of history
to its name, Star Trek is one of the world's most
treasured popular culture institutions, and seven-
time Emmy award winner Dan Curry is one of its
most enduring talents. His amazing contributions
have ranged from directing, title design and
concept art to practical on-set effects and weapon
design. From The Next Generation to Enterprise,
Dan's incredibly diverse Star Trek work has
resulted in some of the series' most memorable
moments. Star Trek: The Artistry of Dan Curry
reveals the many and varied techniques used to
produce some of the most spectacular visual
effects used in the various series, while Dan also
goes in-depth to divulge the secrets of some of
his own personal favorite creations. This is a
book for all Star Trek fans to treasure!
  Trekonomics Manu Saadia,2016-05-31 Manu Saadia
has managed to show us one more reason, perhaps
the most compelling one of all, why we all need
the world of Star Trek to one day become the world
we live in. — Chris Black, Writer and Co-Executive
Producer, Star Trek: Enterprise What would the
world look like if everybody had everything they
wanted or needed? Trekonomics, the premier book in
financial journalist Felix Salmon's imprint
PiperText, approaches scarcity economics by coming
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at it backwards — through thinking about a
universe where scarcity does not exist. Delving
deep into the details and intricacies of 24th
century society, Trekonomics explores post-
scarcity and whether we, as humans, are equipped
for it. What are the prospects of automation and
artificial intelligence? Is there really no money
in Star Trek? Is Trekonomics at all possible?
  Star Wars Origami Karol Kafarski,2018-06-12
Create precision origami models of characters and
ships from Star Wars: The Force Awakens with some
instruction from Star Wars Origami. Comes with
paper to get you started! Like a Jedi’s training,
the Japanese craft origami demands dexterity and
patience. Star Wars Origami takes the traditional
technique and applies it to contemporary and fun
projects that you can show off in your home or on
your desk. Follow folding instructions on pre-
printed paper to create a whole host of paper
models from the major blockbuster, Star Wars: The
Force Awakens. Star Wars fans will love creating
10 origami renditions of characters and ships from
The Force Awakens. The step-by-step instructions
make in Star Wars Origami make it easy for even
beginners to this papercraft to jump in. Plus,
this pack comes with 100 special, pre-printed
sheets of origami paper, so your projects will
have the right look, in addition to the right
folds. Difficulty levels range from beginner to
expert.
  Star Trek Designing Starships Volume 1: The
Enterprises and Beyond Ben Robinson,Marcus
Reily,2018-10-16 Explore the design process behind
the creation of more than 30 of the most iconic
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ships in Star Trek's history! This is the story of
how some of the most talented designers in
Hollywood created STAR TREK's starships, from the
first sketches to the finished models that
appeared on screen. Covering the genesis of more
than 30 ships including all seven Enterprises,
this book is packed with original concept art,
showing fascinating directions that were explored
and abandoned, and revealing the thinking behind
the finished designs. The design history of every
variation of the USS Enterprise is covered within
this volume, including three that were never seen
on screen. Hundreds of physical and CGI model
development photos including concept art,
blueprints, sketches, and schematics, provided by
the original designers and the vast archives of
CBS and Paramount Studios. Delve deep into the
design process that led to the iconic Star Trek
ships featured on television and film. Includes
concept art and interviews with the ship designers
and screen model builders, this first-time ever
explored subject will appeal to all Star Trek
fans.
  Beyond Uhura Nichelle Nichols,1996-09 For nearly
30 years Nichelle Nichols, African American
granddaughter of a former slave-owner, has been
part of the Star Trek myth as Lieutenant Uhura,
Communications Officer on the Starship Enterprise.
In this autobiography she recounts her personal
and professional life.
  Live Long And . . . William Shatner,David
Fisher,2018-09-04 Star Trek legend and veteran
author William Shatner discusses the meaning of
life, finding value in work, and living well
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whatever your age. I have always felt, William
Shatner says early in his newest memoir, that like
the great comedian George Burns, who lived to 100,
I couldn’t die as long as I was booked. And
Shatner is always booked. Still, a brief health
scare in 2016 forced him to take stock. After
mulling over the lessons he's learned, the places
he's been, and all the miracles and strange
occurrences he's witnessed over the course of an
enduring career in Hollywood and on the stage, he
arrived at one simple rule for living a long and
good life: don't die. It's the only one-size-fits-
all advice, Shatner argues in Live Long and..:What
I Learned Along the Way, because everyone has a
unique life—but, to help us all out, he's more
than willing to share stories from his unique
life. With a combination of pithy humor and
thoughtful vulnerability, Shatner lays out his
journey from childhood to peak stardom and all the
bumps in the road. (Sometimes the literal road, as
in the case of his 2,400-mile motorcycle trip
across the country with a bike that didn't
function.) William Shatner is one of our most
beloved entertainers, and he intends never to stop
entertaining. His funny, provocative, and poignant
reflections offer an unforgettable read about a
remarkable man.
  The Autobiography of Jean-Luc Picard David A.
Goodman,2017-10-17 The Autobiography of Jean-Luc
Picard tells the story of one of the most
celebrated names in Starfleet history. His
extraordinary life and career makes for dramatic
reading: court martials, unrequited love, his
capture and torture at the hand of the
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Cardassians, his assimilation with the Borg and
countless other encounters as captain of the
celebrated Starship Enterprise.

Decoding Star Trek Type 15 Shuttlepod Paper
Model.jpg: Revealing the Captivating Potential of
Verbal Expression

In a period characterized by interconnectedness
and an insatiable thirst for knowledge, the
captivating potential of verbal expression has
emerged as a formidable force. Its power to evoke
sentiments, stimulate introspection, and incite
profound transformations is genuinely awe-
inspiring. Within the pages of "Star Trek Type 15
Shuttlepod Paper Model.jpg," a mesmerizing
literary creation penned with a celebrated
wordsmith, readers attempt an enlightening
odyssey, unraveling the intricate significance of
language and its enduring effect on our lives. In
this appraisal, we shall explore the book is
central themes, evaluate its distinctive writing
style, and gauge its pervasive influence on the
hearts and minds of its readership.
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